
Request for a Check of an UAAL 2026 – 2025 WA year 12s 

 
 
 
 

All the information contained in the Universities Admission Advice letter (UAAL) 
is checked including the calculation of the Australian Tertiary Admission Rank (ATAR). A fee of 
$55 is payable. This fee is refunded if an error is found.  

The closing date for the submission of this form is 12 noon on Friday, 2 January 2026. 

Your details 

Name in Full 

TISC Number 

Contact Phone number 

Email address 

This request must be signed by the person whose details are shown above 

Signature 

Dated 

Method of Payment 
Please indicate method of payment.  Cash/Eftpos is accepted at the office when submitting this form in person. 

Cheque/Money Order attached (Payable to Tertiary Institutions Service Centre Ltd) 

Creditcard – Please charge my: 

Mastercard Visacard with $55.00 only 

Cardholder’s Name  

Card number 

Expiry date         

Signature of Cardholder 

Request to check 2026 UAAL 
This form can be completed electronically, with a true digital signature or be printed out to complete. 

Please post to: TISC Ltd, Level 1, 100 Royal Street, EAST PERTH  WA  6004. 

If paying by credit card the completed form can be emailed as an  attachment to info@tisc.edu.au 

TISC
T E R T I A R Y  
I N S T I T U T I O N S  
S E R V I C E  
C E N T R E  

W E S T E R N  A U S T R A L I A
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